Draft ALAC Statement on the Security, Stability &
Resiliency of the DNS Review Team (SSR RT) Final Report

The ALAC acknowledges the comprehensive work done by the Stability, Security and
Resiliency of the DNS Review Team (SSR-RT) in analyzing the extent to which ICANN is
fulfilling its commitment to enhance operational stability, reliability, resiliency, security and
global interoperability of the Domain Name System (“DNS”). The ALAC notes that the Final
Report and its Recommendations have not changed substantially in its meaning or intent, but
has taken note of comments and suggestions provided as feedback from the ICANN
Community, and as a result has refined the wording of some recommendations.

The ALAC congratulates the Chair, Dr. Alejandro Pisanty, and all members of the Review
Team on the quality of this valuable work and thanks them for their time and efforts. We
look forward to working with the ICANN Community to implement its recommendations.



